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~aahington 25, D. c. 

Dear Dr. Dunhami 
BEST COPY AVAILABLE 

This is to confirm the recent telephone conversation 
between yourself and Cdr. J. J. Fee, of the Secretariat, Com­
mittee on Atomic Energy, concerning a briefing for the Research 
and Development Boe.rd on the results ot Operation GREENHOUSE. 
It is umerstood that you have kindly agreed to present to the 
nembers ot the Board at their regular meeting on 20 June 1951, 
a ten or fifteen minute summary on the nature or preliminary 
results of the bio-medical test program at Operation GREENHOUSE. 

Your presentation will be one of three. The others are 
to be made by General \tcCoro.ack on the weapons tests, and i11r. 
Sherwood Smith, AFSWP, on the structures tests. The ~rogram 
for the briefings is scheduled for 1320, 20 June 1951 in Room 
JE-10.SO. 

The Bovrd is grateful for your willingness to bring the 
members up to date on results of those rortions of the recent 
atomic -weapons tests with which you were intimately concerned. 

Sincerely yours, 
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